
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OUR MISSION                                                                                     
Windsor Park United Church seeks to be a welcoming community. 

Based on the life and teachings of Jesus Christ, we nurture our 
faith and spiritual life by: worshipping and learning together, 

caring for each other, embracing our diversity,                     
reaching out to those who live around us                                     

and working together in service to Creation. 

THE LIFE & WORK OF WPUC 
May 14, 2017 – May 21, 2017 

Today  HAPPY Mother’s Day!  

Monday 1 pm UCW Unit 5 Mtg.  
 6:15 Piano Recital 
Tuesday 1 pm Art Group 

Thursday 5 pm  Wedding Rehearsal 
  7:45 pm Worship Choir Practice 
Saturday  2:30 pm  Wedding  

Next Sunday  Used Book Sale 

Next Monday  Victoria Day – Office Closed 

Thank you to the Finance and Property for serving coffee            

during the month of May! 

To All Newcomers or visitors…  Please join us downstairs for 
coffee following worship.  

Finance is in need of more OFFERING 

COUNTERS! Please contact Peter Czehryn @ 

255-3272 if you would like to become a 

volunteer. Your help is needed! 

We are looking for a new home for Val Kuhtey’s step mother’s 
HEINTZMAN upright piano! She has asked that it go to a church. It 
needs tuning for sure, they are not aware of any defects. The recipient 
would be responsible for moving it, and any repairs. GIVEAWAY - AS 
IS. A picture of it is on the bulletin board. If you are interested please 
call Val Kuhtey - 204-250-4730 or kuhteys@mymts.net 

Don’t forget our WPUC Gift Catalogue is an on-going way 
you can give to the church, with a gift in your loved one’s 
name.  
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Have you heard of the CITIZENS FOR PUBLIC JUSTICE? Citizens 

for Public Justice (CPJ) is a national interfaith organization of 

members inspired by faith to act for justice in Canadian public 

policy. Their annual meeting is going to be held in Winnipeg 

this year. Laurie Ringaert will be going if anyone would like to 

carpool please let her know. laurie@changeweavers.com or 

204-797-2608. All are welcome. The date is Thursday May 25
th

 

at 6:00 pm at Micah House, 1039 Main St.   

Mark your calendars for the 
upcoming AOTS STEAK BBQ on May 
29th at 6:30 p.m. The cost is $20. 
Tickets are limited. Please contact   Bill 
McOuat or Major Rodd. 

Summer is on it’s way! Make plans to join us for the 
ANNUAL CHURCH PICNIC on June 11th.              

Watch for more details! 

Birthdays & 
Anniversaries 

Norm Cassie                                                           Georgina Challis 

Erica Hastings                                                        Kimberly Loewen 

Genevieve Mitchell                                                       Gary Nichol 

Nick Rusnak                                                            Janie Schroeder 

Nancy Sulkers 

*** 

Howard & Debbie Ashdown                       Louis & Chris Ludlam 

                                  Erich & Janie Schroeder 

 

Next Week’s Scripture Readings                                      

John 14: 15-21              Acts 17: 22-31 

 
The Winnipeg Presbytery Prayer Circle invites our prayers today 

for the work of the Westminster United Church and those in 

ministry there: Robert Campbell and Greg Glatz 
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